
 

 

 

 

               August 2022 

Dear Sian 

The Centres of Excellence Reaccreditation  

I am delighted to re award Queensmead Primary School with the Centre of Excellence status in financial education.  

Your award submission clearly demonstrates that you are providing practical, effective and sustainable financial 

education for the young people at your school, above and beyond the required award criteria. 

I would personally like to acknowledge your own contribution as the school’s financial champion, as well as your 

wider staff team, for the high quality of financial education which has been implemented across the school and the 

detailed portfolio submission. Your coherent programme of financial education is a fantastic foundation for all of your 

young people and a credit to all of the staff involved. 

I include some feedback as well as our Centres of Excellence logo (which you are entitled to use for the duration of 

your award. 

We look forward to continuing to work with you in the future. 

 

 

Kind regards, 

 
 
 
Melissa Garrett 
Programme Manager 
 
Young Enterprise | The Coram Campus, 41 Brunswick Square, London WC1N 1AZ 
Melissa.garrett@y-e.org.uk 
 


